IMPORTANT BT
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We are excited to announce that Walnut Creek South Homes Association will
transition to Redgate Disposal starting January 1st, 2025. This change aims to
enhance service quality and provide cost savings for our community.
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MORE INFORMATION m—
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e All member homes will begin receiving a 95 gallon
Redgate trash and recycle Polycart. Please store these
and do not use them until January 4th.

12/28/2024

e Last day for Waste Management Trash and Recycle
Pickup.

e Please LEAVE your Waste Management Carts at the
curb the night before (12/27/24).

* Waste Management will begin to pick those up starting
promptly at 7am on the 28th.

01/04/2028

e Redgate Disposal will begin picking up your Trash. This
will be a TRASH ONLY pickup. Trash pickup will be
EVERY FRIDAY from this date

01/10/2028

e Redgate Disposal will pick up both TRASH AND
RECYCLING. Recycling will be picked up EVERY OTHER
FRIDAY from this date.

Miscellaneous Information

* Need an EXTRA TRASH CART? Extra carts are $5/month.
Contact Redgate at 816-716-6265 to order.

e Trash carts will be the Red Lids, Recycle will be the Yellow
carts Lids




